

Welcome back to the 2025/26 hockey season!

We've made <u>a few changes</u> to our gift card fundraiser - please take a few minutes to read them.

This year we are selling gift cards to both Safeway and Southcountry Co-op (see locations below).

If your team sells over \$25,000 in gift cards, BMH will give 1% of those sales back to your team. If your team sells over \$50,000 in gift cards, BMH will give 2% of those sales back to your team.

Our minimum sales and buyout options remain the same as previous years:

1 child - sell \$500 in gift cards, or pay an \$80 fundraising fee;

2 or more players - sell \$750 in gift cards, or pay a \$120 buyout fee.

Cheques should be written to "Brooks Minor Hockey Association"

Cash should be deposited into each team account, with each team making one bank transfer to Brooks Minor Hockey (bank info will be communicated with team managers).

Safeway gift cards are offered at \$10, \$25, \$50, \$100, \$250, or \$500 and can be redeemed at Safeway/Sobey's locations across Canada. BMH receives 6% back on total gift card sales.

South Country Co-op gift cards are offered at \$25, \$50, \$100, and can be redeemed for grocery/fuel at the following locations: (BMH receives %10 back on gift card sales)

Co-op Gas Centres/Car Wash

Brooks Gas Bar, 5 – 731 Alberta St W 3030 13th Avenue SE, Medicine Hat, AB

6 Northlands Way NE, Medicine Hat, AB 4930 46th Avenue Taber, AB

Chinook Gas Bar – 20 4140 4th Ave S Lethbridge

Co-op Food Stores & Pharmacy

15 Mitchell St, Unit 3; Redcliff, AB

100 - 3030 13th Avenue SE Co-op Mall Taber Food Store 46th Ave in Taber

Highway #41 and #9 Oyen, AB

540 Maple Avenue SE, Medicine Hat, AB

Gas Bar - Dunmore, AB 6400 46th Avenue Taber, AB

Vauxhall Gas Bar, 205 1st Ave N Vauxhall

Westgate Gas Bar – 20 330 University Dr W Lethbridge

10 Northlands Way NE in Crescent Heights

Vauxhall Food Store 333 2nd Ave N

The order deadline is **Monday November 17**, **2025** to ensure gift cards will be delivered before the holiday. Please have your forms, and payment or buyout fees handed into your team manager by this deadline.

If anybody has any questions, feel free to email me at fundraising@brooksminorhockey.com. Thank you in advance for your commitment and cooperation in this fundraiser, and for everything you do to make this hockey season a success. See you at the rink!

Stephanie Havens

fundraising@brooksminorhockey.com